
 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLS OF CHOICE 

 

Munising Public Schools announces Schools of Choice openings for non-residents in all 

grades for the first semester of the 2017-2018 school year.  Application forms may be 

obtained at the Superintendent’s Office or High School Principal’s Office located in the 

Munising Middle/High School, 810 State Highway M-28 West, or the Elementary School 

Principal’s Office located in the W.G. Mather Elementary School, 411 Elm Avenue. 

 

Completed application forms must be submitted during the application period, March 1 

through September 8, 2017.  The enrollment deadline for students accepted under the 

Schools of Choice program is Friday, September 8, 2017. 

 

Munising Public Schools accepts students residing within the Marquette-Alger RESA and 

in contiguous ISD/RESAs. 


